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17th July 2024

Dear Mr Fenwick

DM/24/01698/LB: Kingsgate Bridge

Trustees of the City of Durham Trust met last night and agreed to support the application for listed 
building consent to carry out essential investigations on Kingsgate Bridge. This is one of the most 
important structures in the city and we are delighted that such care is being taken to ensure its 
condition.

The Trust is particularly reassured by the support of Historic England and the fact that Arup are the 
consultants involved.

Best wishes

John

John Lowe
Chair, City of Durham Trust
chair@durhamcity.org


